Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
BBICMINC
UF HS22511 – HS22512 Jennings Hall East and West Elevator Modernization

BBI Construction Management, Inc. will be accepting bids for subcontractor participation on the HS22511 – HS22512 Jennings Hall East and West Elevator Modernization, University of Florida, Gainesville, Florida for the following trades:

02 Selective Demolition, 03 Concrete, 04 Masonry, 05 Metals, 08 Doors, Frames & HW, 09A Gypsum Board Assemblies, 09B Painting, 09C Acoustical Ceilings, 09D Painting, 14 Elevator, 21 Fire Protection, 22 Plumbing, 23 HVAC, 26 Electrical/Fire Alarm

PRE-BID MEETING: will be held Thursday, December 15, 2022, at 1:30 p.m. at the University of Florida Jennings Hall (Bldg. #0593), 1509 Museum Rd., Gainesville, FL 32612. Please meet on the southeast side of Jennings Hall East, next to the loading dock. Trades must have experience with projects of a similar scope, equal size, complexity, and timeframe. Pre-bid questions are due by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 21st, 2022.

Pre-Bid meeting is mandatory for bid package #14 Elevator. All others are strongly encouraged to attend.

Parking- on-site parking is not anticipated to be available and road closures are likely to be in place on Museum Rd. to the east of Jennings Hall, S. Newell Dr. to the south of Jennings Hall, and Museum Rd. to the West of Jennings Hall /Reitz Union (west of Center Dr.). Additional road closure information can be found at: https://campusmap.ufl.edu/#/ Additional parking information for surface lots and parking garages can be found at https://taps.ufl.edu/ or by calling (352)392-3261. Please plan in advance.

To obtain documents, pre-qualification information, and directions, please email Jeremy Criscione at criscionej@bbi-cm.com (352)338-2073 ext. 101 or (352)317-1378.

Bids exceeding $75,000 must be sealed and either MAILED or HAND DELIVERED to: BBI Construction Management, Inc., 4639 NW 53rd Avenue, Gainesville, Florida 32653. ALL BIDS DUE NO LATER THAN THURSDAY, JANUARY 5th, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. Construction will begin at the end of the UF spring semester (early May 2023) and conclude in mid-July, 2023.

The University of Florida and BBI are committed to Small/HUB Zone/Minority/Small Disadvantaged/Veteran/Service-Disabled Veteran/& Women-Owned businesses and encourages their participation. The University of Florida and BBI Construction Management, Inc. reserves the right to reject or accept any bid if considered to be in best interest of the project.
